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Olivia Glantz

From: Sean Mansfield

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 3:03 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: RE: Wren Heights

Attachments: Salem Fire Code Applications Guide Oct 2018 .pdf

Please see page 5 for the fire department requirements for gates across fire department access roads. 

 

From: Olivia Glantz  

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 2:08 PM 

To: Sean Mansfield <SMANSFIELD@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Wren Heights 

 

Do you think you could summarize the concerns we talked about in an email? 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Olivia Glantz 

Planner II 

City of Salem   

Community Development Dept. 

555 Liberty St SE / Room 305 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-540-2343 

oglantz@cityofsalem.net 

www.cityofsalem.net/planning 

Follow us @Salem_Planning 

 


